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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Reducing our Carbon Footprint 

 

THAT Administration prepare a report by the end of the second quarter of 2020 on the 

following:  

 Current or planned actions that will reduce Strathcona County’s carbon footprint;  

 Granting opportunities in conjunction with all levels of government that would assist 

in reduction initiatives;  

 Possible incentives that would encourage Strathcona County residents to take action 

to reduce water and energy consumption;  

 Annual targets for reduction; and  

THAT Administration establish a Task Force to provide community input as actions plans are 

developed.  

 

Background 

Councillor Bill Tonita served Notice of Motion at the November 26, 2019 Council meeting, to 

be presented at the December 10, 2019 Council meeting. 

 

 


